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INFORMATION 10 Avenue S.E. utility relocation and upgrades
NOTICE Phase 1 consturction delayed to mid April

In preparation for the Green Line LRT, The City will be completing several Enabling Works construction projects
along the future Green Line alignment. These projects include utility relocations and land preparation. Doing this
work now ensures the right-of-way will be ready for major Green Line construction scheduled to start in tracks
and stations starting in 2020.

Throughout 2019, enabling works construction projects will be happening in the area bound by Macleod Trail &
Olympic Way and 9 Avenue S.E. & 11 Avenue S.E. In order to prepare the area for the Green Line, including the
portal to the underground track and stations through the Beltline and Centre City, multiple utility conflicts need
to be relocated. Work will occur in phases, starting with Enmax work scheduled to begin January 14.
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PHASE 1: ENMAX UTILITY
RELOCATIONS
January 14 to MID - APRIL

Due to an unseasonably cold February and
additiona issues encountered during
construction, the timeline for stage 1 has
been extended.

Enmax crews will be working in the area of
Substation No. 5 located at 302 10 Avenue
S.E. Work includes:

¢ Modifications within the ENMAX
substation to prepare for rerouting
of underground connections. M e

¢ Installing new manholes and
underground connecting ducts
along 10 Avenue S.E., through the
Calgary Parking Authority (CPA) lot S|
63B, and in the laneway south of 10 Avenue SE.

¢ Installing cables in existing manholes and duct banks adjacent to the ENMAX substation.

What to Expect
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Crews will be working Monday to Friday, from 7:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. along city-owned boulevards and
roadways. During construction hours you can expect:

e anincrease in construction activity
e minor noise vibrations
e access to all commercial buildings will be maintained throughout this project.

Impacts

Crews will be working in the utility right-of-way located along 10 Avenue S.E., the adjacent CPA parking lot and
laneway. During this time, access to CPA lot 63B will be restricted. The Calgary Parking Authority will be
relocating monthly parking members to a nearby lot.

10 Avenue S.E. will be reduced to a single westbound lane and parking will be removed until approximately mid
February while Enmax completes the construction of a manhole just east of Macleod Trail.

PHASE 2: ENMAX UTILITY RELOCATION (ALLEY SOUTH OF 10 AVE SE)
April 2019 - August 2019

Enmax crews will be working in the alley south of 10 Avenue S.E. between 3 StreeT S.E. and Olympic Way S.E.
During this time there will be limited access to the alleyway.

FUTURE PHASES: SUMMER 2019 - 2020
Throughout 2019 there will be additional enabling works construction projects occurring in the area including:

e Additional Enmax work expected to begin in August2019
e The deep utility work to relocate water and sanitary lines is anticipated to begin in mid to late 2019

The City will provide advance notice before the next phases of construction begin.
MORE INFORMATION
For more information about the Green Line project, please visit Calgary.ca/GreenLine or call 311.

If you have any questions about the Enmax project directly, please contact their Customer Relations team.
Alternatively, project updates can be found online at https://www.enmax.com/generation-
wires/transmission-and-distribution/current-projects/downtown-projects.
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